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Consistent with our mission to provide access to high-quality health

care that is sustainably affordable, Blue Shield is applying a one-time
premium credit to the November or December* billing cycle to help
ease the financial strain many of our members and employer groups

are facing. 

Premium credits will be applied for:

Fully-insured** employer group medical, dental and/or vision plans
Medicare Supplement medical, dental and/or vision plans
IFP dental plan and/or vision plans (not IFP medical plans)

 
 

Learn more

 
 

Premium Credit Program 

The Premium Credit Program will apply a one-time 10% credit on customers’ monthly
medical premium and 30% credit on customers’ monthly dental and/or vision premium to
November* bills. The credit will be calculated based on the customer’s October premium.

https://www.blueshieldca.com/bsca/bsc/wcm/connect/broker/broker_content_en/resources/premium-credits
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Blue Shield will apply these percentages for all customers eligible to receive premium
credits through this program. However, there may be some variance in the exact

percentage for some customers, resulting from plan changes or enrollment changes close
to the beginning of the November billing cycle.  

The credit will be reflected in November* paper and/or online bills for eligible customers.
Customers receiving the credit are not obligated to continue their coverage with Blue
Shield, and no repayment will be required of customers discontinuing coverage at any

time.

 
 

 

 

 

The Premium Credit Program adds to the ways Blue Shield is supporting our members,
employers, providers, and communities through the COVID-19 health crisis and ensuing

financial challenges.  

Stay up to date on our COVID-19 resources page for employers and brokers.

 
 

 

 

 
*Blue Shield On-exchange small groups (CCSB) and a small subset of Medicare Supplement members will receive

premium credits calculated based on the customer’s October premium and applied through this program to their

December billing cycle. All other market segments included in the program will have credits applied to their

November billing cycle. 

**Flex-funded groups are not eligible for this program.

 
 

 
This is a required email from Blue Shield of California. Please note that you may receive required emails as part
of doing business with Blue Shield of California, whether or not you have unsubscribed from promotional emails. 

Don't miss out on future emails from us – learn how to add us to your address book. 

Blue Shield of California is a nonprofit health plan and an independent member of the Blue Shield Association. 

Blue Shield of California complies with applicable state laws and federal civil rights laws, and does not
discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, ancestry, religion, sex, marital status, gender, gender
identity, sexual orientation, age, or disability. 

Blue Shield of California cumple con las leyes estatales y las leyes federales de derechos civiles vigentes, y no
discrimina por motivos de raza, color, país de origen, ascendencia, religión, sexo, estado civil, género, identidad
de género, orientación sexual, edad ni discapacidad. 

Blue Shield of California 遵循適用的州法律和聯邦公民權利法律，並且不以種族、膚色、原國籍、血統、宗教、性

https://covid-b2b.blueshieldca.com/
http://mrktoa.blueshieldca.com/whitelist-blueshield-ca.html
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別、婚姻狀況、性別認同、性取向、年齡或殘障為由而進行歧視。 

Blue Shield of California | 601 12th Street | Oakland, CA 94607
 


